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March 2, 2011 
 
 
VIA EMAIL 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re:  Board File No. EB-2011-0020 

Confirmation of Asset Transfer Date 
 
 
Pursuant to the Board’s February 11, 2011 Decision and Order in the above 
referenced file, OPG hereby confirms that the assets in question were transferred from 
OPG to the Lower Mattagami Energy Limited Partnership (LMELP) effective March 1, 
2011, consistent with my letters of January 17 and February 3, 2011.    
 
 
If there are any questions please do not hesitate to contact me at (416) 592-3326. 
 
 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
[Original signed by] 
 
Colin Anderson 
 
 
 
cc. Regulatory Affairs Records 

Colin Anderson 
Director, Ontario Regulatory Affairs 
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